
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Tuesday, March 15, 2022 10:42 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket #20200226-SU 

Please place the e-mail below in Docket No. 20200226. 

Thank you! 

From: Steve Egan <steveimprint1@aol.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 10:41 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/15/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01852-2022 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 

Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Commissioners, 

Good Morning. We have a vacation property at 8720 Little Gasparilla Island. I personally was not 
able to attend the hearings for wastewater service, which would include LGI, but I know many of the 
property owners that did attend. After watching the proceedings on line, I am now even more 
opposed to the installation of sewer lines on the island as I ever was. 

Our place is a weekend home. We do not rent to outsiders, and maybe are down on the island 
once a month. Many other homes are similar to us - very low usage. To shoulder us with this great 
individual expense is just not right, especially when the whole concept is being driven by a for-profit 
entity, with no previous input from islanders. We did not ask for this. If there is a sewage problem with 
individual septic systems, use the rules already in place for enforcement. Don't assume there is a 
problem with the entire proposed service area. 

Island residents are well aware of Mr. Boyer's lack of technical expertise. Many question his 
financial ability to cover such a large project. What happens to us if he fails? Who will bail us out, 
Charlotte County? The cost of the hookup and associated out-of-pocket expenses will drive us off the 
island. Our house has been in the family since 1995. We cannot replace that. 

Please deny EU's Application for Original Certificate of Authorization. 

Respectfully, 

Steve Egan 
lmprintables International, LLC 
1306 orangewalk Dr. 
Brandon, FL 33511 
813-453-LOGO 
iPrintTampa.com 
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